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I work in an office that has received funding form M110 and by losing this funding, it 

will drastically impact the services we have been able to provide to peers who are 

struggling. Because of M110, We are able to help populations who otherwise would 

not receive assistance with out this bill. I strongly urge you to oppose this bill and 

remember the individuls suffering from substance use disorder and the ways they 

would benefit from M110 funding. 

 


